

2nd March 2015

Dear friends at Fishergate School

## Thank You!

On behalf of the staff, volunteers and customers at Carecent, I am writing to thank all of you for your enormous donation following your fundraising day on Friday - once again my car was packed full with food and other useful items due to your generosity.

As you know, we rely completely on donations because we don't receive any formal funding. Your kindness will enable us to carry on offering breakfast and support to some very vulnerable people in York.

Special thanks to the School Council "Carecent Team" - Lauren, Japhet, Samuel, Meg, Samson and Hope for organising the fundraising day, and to Jess and Finn who helped to pack the car. You are all very kind and we are hugely grateful to you all.

With kind regards

Nicky Gladstone Project Leader

> Carecent, Central Methodist Church St Saviourgate, York YO1 8NQ Tel 01904 624244 www.carecent.org